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I sent out the first in a series of emails to the association listserv about the responsibilities of board members, and mine specifically centered on the President.  I also reminded them of the upcoming spring conference and encouraged them to invite Business Office colleagues to attend.

I attended the RMASFAA winter board meeting in Denver March 1-2.  It was a busy day-and-a-half of RMASFAA business, but it went well and was a good time to catch-up with colleagues within the region.

There have been various other emails and phone calls regarding the spring conference and the transition of the new board.

I would like to thank each and every member of the board for their service and assistance in leading this association over the past year.  We have a lot of great people across the state to work with, and more to bring into active service with NeASFAA.  I wish LeAnn the best as she takes the gavel and title of President during the next year.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Ochsner
